Acce Covering Collenge

This March 2022, the Edmonton Epilepsy Association challenges all neurology teams out there to join us in the "Face Covering Challenge".

The ASK

- Purchase your very own Purple "Ask Me Why" face covering from the EEA, and participate in this special fundraising initiative.
- Take a team picture showing your face coverings.
 We encourage funny pictures!
- Send us a copy of your picture at info@edmontonepilepsy.org by March 1, 2021 providing:
 - Your team name, names of people in the picture and one thing your team is doing this March to promote awareness about epilepsy.

SPREADING THE NEWS

The EEA will share your contributions on our social media channels and on our website, and declare a winner team on our next newsletter issue. Your team will win bragging rights for this first ever Face Covering Challenge!





